
February 3, 2022 

 

 

 

 

 

Re: YES, ON HB4006, I’m a Patient and support my ND 

 

Dear House Health Care Committee, 

 

My name is Sharon Alder.  I am a patient of a Naturopathic Doctor.  I would like to share my 

experience working with this medical provider, and ask you to support HB40006. 

 

Since I have been going to a Naturopathic Doctor my health has improved and I am better 

educated on caring for my own body.  Previous to going to the Naturopathic Doctor I saw several 

doctors (general, gynecology, and Urgent care) that tried to help me and could not. I need the 

insurance to cover my needs and want to help make it possible for Naturopathic Doctors to be 

able to be providers so that all people can benefit from their services. 

 

I’m asking you to please vote yes on HB4006 and ensure fair access to licensed Naturopathic 

Doctors.  

 

 

 

Sincerely,  

 

 

 

Sharon Alder 

sharon.alder@outlook.com 


